

Aiysha Rasul I.Data request-668181-67830dfa@whatdotheyknow.com

FOI ref: 5064

Trust Offices
Watford General Hospital
Vicarage Road
Watford
WD18 0HB
westherts.foi@nhs.net

Tel: 01923 436362

30 June 2020

Dear Ms Rasul

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request received on 2 June 2020, requesting the information copied below.

1. Please could you confirm the main EPR system (e.g Cerner Millennium, EPIC etc.) in place at your Trust.

Response: The Trust does not currently have an EPR.

2. If you currently do not have an EPR system in place, do you have plants to implement one? (Yes/No) If yes, when?
Response: Yes, the Trust's digital strategy is currently being refreshed and will include an EPR.

- 3. Does your main hospital EPR system have the HL7 FHIR API's enabled? (Yes/No)
- 4. If no, do you have plans to enable this at present?
- 5. What is the specific product name of the EPR product you currently use for your Oncology department (e.g. ARIA, FLATIRON etc.)?
- 6. Is your Oncology EPR HL7 FHIR enabled? (Yes/No)
- 7. If no, can it be HL7 FHIR enabled? (Yes/No)
- 8. If no, why can it not be HL7 FHIR enabled? (eg technology is not capable, cost related reasons etc.)

Response: Questions three to eight are not applicable.

The Trust operates an internal complaints procedure in relation to Freedom of Information. If you are not satisfied with this response, you may request an internal review, please email: westherts.foi@nhs.net stating with which parts of the response you are not satisfied.

If you remain dissatisfied, you have the right to complain to the Information Commissioner for a determination on whether the Trust has complied with the requirements of the Freedom of Information Act. The Information Commissioner's contact details are: Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours sincerely

Freedom of Information Manager

Chairman: Phil Townsend Chief Executive: Christine Allen